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Alongside lots of practising for
our Nativity performances, we
have been working hard on our
Christmas inquiry surrounding
Incarnation. We welcomed a
special visitor when Mrs Mullet
brought baby Ophelia to talk to
us about how to prepare for a
baby. We listened carefully and
designed our own baby rooms.
We sequenced the Nativity story
and wrote newspaper headlines
for each part of the story. We
have considered how the
shepherds might have felt and
what they might have said when
the angels spoke to them. We
have also considered what
makes a good king and how
Jesus is an example for kings
around the world.
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We Learn,

We Play,

Dosbarth Dwynwen have worked incredibly hard to
learn their lines and take on lead roles in our

fabulous Christmas concert - Simply the Nativity. I'm
sure you all thoroughly enjoyed our productions
earlier this week!!

In Literacy, we have read - and watched scenes
from - the Polar Express. We thought about what we
could see and chose ambitious adjectives to include
in our poetry writing. We learnt about similes and
and how to use commas in lists of adjectives which
we used in our Poems.

We have also been very busy preparing for
Christmas. We have made Christmas cards,

decorations, snowman lanterns and crackers! We
had a party afternoon with Christmas games in the
hall - lots of fun had by all.

We hope you all have a restful Christmas break and
a very happy New Year.

We Care, We Pray.




